
APPENDIX G 
FY 24 Part-Time Lecturer Analysis 

 

The FY 24 part-time lecturer (PTL) budget was based on legacy/ pre-consolidation trends. It did not consider the impact 
of cross-campus student registration and more strategic course scheduling.  

 The proposed FY 24 reduction of $5.1 million is roughly 10% of the total budget.  

 

 

 

There were 592 fewer course sections in Fall 2023 compared to Fall 2022, a 10.1% reduction overall.  

The Fall 2023 course fill rate was 80% at census, or 11% higher than the Fall 2022 rate of 69%.  

 

 


